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SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES TO REDUCE COST 

 
Cincinnati, OH 
 
The Construction Users Roundtable (CURT) is pleased to announce that Robert C. 
Volkman, the former Associate Director for Global Construction Management/Asia Capital 
Management of Procter and Gamble, will facilitate the CURT Best Practices Workshop, 
SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES TO REDUCE COST on April 14, 2010 in Houston, TX. 
Presently, Volkman is a widely sought after industry consultant, especially in the areas of 
Industrial Relations and Productivity and Improvements. He is currently teaching at the 
University of Cincinnati.  
 
The Construction Users Roundtable is an association of leading owner corporations and 
organizations dedicated to the promotion of cost effective construction methods. CURT 
exists to create a competitive advantage for construction users. CURT accomplishes this 
multifaceted objective by providing aggressive leadership on those business issues that 
promote excellence in the creation of capital assets.  
 
The goal of this workshop is to share practices being utilized by CURT members and leading 
building industry design and construction firms to reduce facility capital and operating costs 
while simultaneously reducing the environmental footprint of building projects and facility 
operations.  
 
Topics that will be covered include strategies for improving energy management in 
organizations, improving energy performance and environmental footprint of existing and 
new buildings, and improving the footprint of data centers along with ways to make 
renewable energy projects financially viable.  
 
The next CURT membership meeting will be held April 13, 2010 in Houston, Texas and is 
being generously sponsored by JACOBS. This meeting is exclusively for CURT members 
and all interested owner representatives.  Participation in the CURT Workshop, 
SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES TO REDUCE COST on April 14, 2010 is open to anyone in 
the construction industry. Please contact the CURT office at 513-563-4131 or construction-
users@curt.org with any questions or register now at www.curt.org 
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